
 

 
 

PULBOROUGH PARISH COUNCIL 
Swan View, Lower Street 

Pulborough 
West Sussex RH20 2BF 

Telephone:  01798 873532 
Email: clerk@pulboroughparishcouncil.gov.uk 

 
MINUTES OF A MEETING OF THE ADVISORY COMMITTEE ON 

RECREATION AND OPEN SPACES HELD ON  
                  THURSDAY 10TH JANUARY 2019 

                                          AT THE SPORTS PAVILION 
 

 
PRESENT:   Cllrs Henly (Chairman), Bignell, Caplin, Clarke, Court, Hare and Lawson. 
 
REPRESENTATIVES:  Mr M Woolgar (Cricket Club), Mr M Walsh (Snooker Club & 
Sports & Social Club (S&SC)). 
 
IN ATTENDANCE:  Mrs L Underwood (Deputy Clerk) 
 
The meeting opened at 7.30pm. 
 
21. APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE 

Apologies were received from Mr L Adsett (Bowling Club), Mr M Walsh (Snooker 
Club & Sports & Social Club) & Cllr. Quested.  
 

22. MINUTES 
 The Minutes of the Meeting held on 8th November 2018 were received, agreed and 

signed as an accurate record.  
 
23. REPRESENTATIVES’ REPORTS AND ITEMS 

 
Cricket Club 
Not much to report at the moment. The club is looking to replace the chain link fence 
around the nets, which they are funding via a grant and this work will hopefully start 
next month. 
 
Pulborough Football Club 
Unfortunately, the team lost their games the previous Saturday. The Deputy Clerk 
asked Mr Reilly to remind the team that the floodlight poles should be left at the 
edge of the recreation ground after each use. 
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24. DATE OF NEXT MEETING 
 The next meeting is scheduled for 14th February 2019.  

 
 
The meeting closed at 7.34pm. 
 
 
 
…………………………………….. Chairman 

 

……………………………….. …Date 


